
From: Banks, Juliane 
Sent: 6/5/2014 2:11:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Meeting is scheduled 

Thanks, Laura. I appreciate the update. 

Juliane 
415-703-2284 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 1:32 PM 
To: Banks, Juliane 
Subject: Meeting is scheduled 

Juliane 

Just wanted to follow up and let you know that Commissioner Picker will meet with Tony 
Earley in Sacramento tomorrow afternoon. You likely are aware of that, but I wanted to make 
sure you knew there was no need to call me back. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0266481 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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